December 4, 2017
Dear Parents,

I am sure that you are all very busy with the winter season upon us. It can be such a hectic time of year but hopefully you are all taking time to enjoy it in some way!
Thank you for taking the time to meet with me for Parent-Teacher Conferences. I know that everyone has a busy schedule, especially at this time of year for many, and I appreciate your efforts.
This is a good time to ask your child if he/she has enough school supplies and to replenish if needed. (pencils, pencil sharpener, colored pencils, highlighters, etc.) 

Our Winter Party will be on Friday Dec. 22. If you volunteered to send in a goodie, you will be receiving a reminder phone call. You can send that in whenever is convenient for you. Thank you!!!

Reminder:

I would like the students to come to school with a change of footwear (boots or old sneakers) for when we have outdoor recess.  The grassy areas can become quite muddy and/or wet with the winter moisture.  In order to eliminate dragging mud and water into the school, I am asking anyone who plays on the grassy areas to change out of muddy shoes at the end of each recess.  Once the heavy snow flies, the kids will need a winter coat, boots (and snow pants if they want to play in the snow). Thanks for your help!

Here are some of the recent questions from our morning meetings:


~Name the first thing you would change if you became president.
~Who made you the happiest in the past 2 days?

~Name the best gift you could receive.

~Name one thing you learned in kindergarten.

~Name the person who has been the most influential in your life.

~Name something you are really good at.
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Some dates to note:

•Dec. 8
 
½ Day Early Dismissal
•Dec. 22

Winter Party
•Dec. 25-Jan. 1
Winter Break

•Jan. 2, 2018
Back to school

•Jan. 15

No school – MLK, Jr. Day

•Feb. 19-23
February Break

Thank you for all of your time and support in your child’s life and education. I am so grateful to be working with such a special group of students this year! My best wishes to all of you for a very happy and healthy holiday season and a peaceful New Year.

Sincerely,

Ms. Giordano 
